
SGQG Board Meeting:  March 21, 2023 

Call to order:  10:02 a.m. 

Attendance and guests:  36 members and 1 guest 

Approval of minutes: February minutes approved.   

Board Reports: 

President:  Thank you, Susan Farrington, for making a table covering for the head table. 

 Mail:  No mail 

Vice President:  Jenny Lyons is sick, so we are not having a lecture or workshop this month.  She is 
rescheduled to June.  We will also have our summer potluck in June.    

Treasurer:   
 

 
 

Secretary:  Nothing 

Old Business:  None 

New Business:  Audit report.  Sue Green asked if membership totes are put in membership category in budget?  
Mary Parker replied she puts in general fund.  She will start to categorize deposits.  Motioned and carried for Audit 
Report.   

Show and tell 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

Committee Reports:   

Sue Green:  Membership dues are due for 2023. 

Sandy Wagner:  Wants quilt show meeting before our guild meeting.  Penny D. suggests it’s too noise with set up. 

Sandy Askin:  Bring small quilts for silent auction. 

Louise Myers:  Pick up patterns for paper piecing for cards to sell at quilt show.  Workshop in August.  

Rhonda Simpson:  Debby Sweeten will do newsletter for April.  

Penny Dominici reminds of county store workshop on March 28 starting at 9:30 to 2:00.  

Anelie Belden needs help with publicity and labels.  Penni P. to help with labels.  

Raffle 

Adjourn:  12:06 p.m. 




